
Camberwell Baths Update: 
 
7 Submissions from Architects and Developers submitted in response to the Advertised Brief 
 
Internal Assessment by Leisure, Planning, and Regeneration Officers identified 3 concepts that 
would benefit from further investigation submitted by  
Fusion, Ash Sakula Architects, and English National Ballet 
 
The 3 Proposals are currently being independently assessed by Freshfield Foundation 
 
The foundation is examining the Community Impact, Design Feasibility, and Financial 
Deliverability of the concepts.  Their report is expected at the end of August. 
 
The 3 proposers have been invited to a Public meeting on the 8th September.  They will have the 
opportunity to present their ideas to the local community and answer any questions. 
 
Report to Executive is expected in October which will outline the best route for the development 
of Camberwell Baths, based on the findings of the Freshfield Foundation, and procurement/legal 
advice from Council Officers. 
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